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Meeting/Date Licensing Committee  (Non Licensing Act 2003 Functions) 

4th October 2007 

Report of Assistant Director – Public Safety 

Subject Report on the extended trading hours for Upper Gardner St Market 

 

Wards affected St Peter’s & North Laine 

  

Financial implications 

Fees from the street trader content fee will continue to be collected at 

the current rate although charges will be reviewed as part of Brighton and 

Hove City Councils 2008/2009 budget strategy to ensure that no costs are 

passed to the council tax payer. 

 Finance Officer consulted: Alasdair Ridley         Date 21/09/2007 

Legal implications 

No legal issues identified by the recommendations in this report  

 Lawyer consulted:Rebecca Sidell                     Date 12 September 2007. 

  

Corporate/Citywide implications 

Consultation has taken place with 

other agencies including Highways, 

Parking and City Clean . 

Risk assessment 

No additional risks identified. 

Sustainability implications 

There are no additional 

environmental and sustainability 

implications relating to these 

proposals.  

Equalities implications 

None 

Implications for the prevention of crime and disorder 

None 

 

Background papers  

 None 

Contact Officer 

Martin New SEHO ext 2425 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


